
 
 
 
 
 
The CCPA is excited to announce we are holding our first Movie Night 
of the year on Friday 8th October. 
The format will be a little different this year as children will enjoy a set film in 
bubbles as below: 
 

FS2 and Year1 - Luca 
Year 2  - Vivo 
Years 3 and 4 - Raya And The Last Dragon 
Years 5 and 6  - The Mitchells Vs The Machines  

 
The cost will be £3.00 per child (exact amount to be brought in on the day in a 
named envelope) and this will include a goody bag for each child containing 
popcorn, sweets, crisps and a drink. 
 
The film night will start straight after school and pick up time will be 5.30pm from 
the usual gates. 
 
As the film night is starting straight after school children are invited to wear their 
pyjamas to school on the day (even if they are not attending the film night just for 
fun!) in return for an optional donation of £1.00 on the day. 

As October is National Book Month children are also invited to bring their favourite 
bedtime book to school on the day to share with their classmates and also don’t 
forget to bring something cuddly to enjoy their book and film with. 

Please note that places at film night must be booked in advance due to risk 
assessments.  If your child would like to attend please complete the slip below and 
return it to their teacher by Friday 1st October. 

Facebook: @ChristChurchParentsAssociation Email: ChristChurchSchoolAssociation@gmail.com 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Reply Slip For CCPA Movie Night 

PLEASE RETURN REPLY SLIP BY FRIDAY 1st OCTOBER TO YOUR CHILD'S TEACHER 

PLACES MUST BE BOOKED IN ADVANCE 

Name of Child  

Class Number  

Parent / Guardian  
Signature  

 


